From: cityclerk

Subject: Below 7850 for properties on Weisbrod road reasoning for multifamily

From: Barb Tompkins Redacted

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 12:45 PM **To:** cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Below 7850 for properties on Weisbrod road reasoning for multifamily

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am writing to you with concern over the proposed multi unit residence for Weisbrod Rd.

My concern stems from the utter lack of consideration the council gave to multi housing units (duplexes and fourplexes, or duplex with suite) at the end of Carr road whereby absolutely no thought was put into parking for all of the units.

This has caused a real issue on our street both winter and summer. And if council puts in as much thought as the last time with regard to multi units in a residential area with NO parking it is ludicrous.

Please consider not only the parking for the new residents but the ones who live and drive in the area! We all know street parking doesn't work in the winter in Prince George where the snow banks are so high, and the roads get narrower and narrower through the winter.

Will the housing be limited to seniors?

Thank you Barb Tompkins Carr Rd resident.